
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Our World Book Day celebrations were an absolute delight!  The school buzzed with enthusiasm as our children displayed 
their fantastic costumes, bringing beloved characters to life. The book swap was a treasure trove of literary adventures and 
our Crafternoon sparked imaginations, concluding with the memorable invisible string heart activity connecting us all as our 
Lower Heath family. Thank you for your support with this exciting day and to Mrs Leighton who was the creative drive behind 
the Crafternoon.  It was truly a day where stories danced off the pages igniting that important passion for reading! 
 
The icing on the cake was our children were once again able to showcase their public speaking talents on Radio Shropshire! 
Well done to Jacob S, Lauren, Jessie, Dorothy, Millie, Seth, Mia S and Imogen! Have a listen to them talk about their 
favourite books and what inspires their love of reading. Here’s the link: (go to 1 hour 12m and 2 hours 12m) 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/sounds/play/p0h9r80y    
 
Next week’s reminders: 
11th March: Film Night – booking required 
13th March: Owl class assembly 
14th March: Family Treasure / Easter Egg Hunt – just turn up £2 per entry 
 
We are looking for donations of Easter prizes (chocolate, sweets etc) for our Easter Egg Hunt next week and cakes for our 
refreshments. If you could possibly see your way to donating anything, we would be vey grateful. We are hoping the children 
will be kept busy solving the clues and searching for eggs, allowing parents some time to come together and chat. We will 
have a small sweets stall for the children too so any donations for this would also be welcomed! 
 
Miss Curry joined us this week as our Pastoral Leader, working at Lower Heath Monday – Thursday and Tilstock on Fridays. 
If you have any concerns you would like to discuss with Miss Curry, please either drop in for a chat or email her on 
megan.curry@low.mmat.co.uk. 
 
Lower Heath Provision for 2 year Olds – ACTION REQUIRED 
Thank you to those of you who have responded about our potential 2 year old provision. If you haven’t responded                             
to the two questions already, please do so by clicking this link: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=JrQkp8FnXkeoqbxzu3pJLs8A7p5Y5Q9Dkd1ShhIEXThUNzBYQUtS
WEM2VDBJTzJVR1JFTEI2UElUVy4u  
 
I hope to see you for our Easter Egg Hunt on Thursday! 

Friday, 8th March 

Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

CELEBRATION AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to: 
Emily who had a birthday this 
week. 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Award winners, 
who are:  

 
 

 

• Film Night: 11th March 

• Owl Class assembly: 13th March 

• Family Treasure Hunt: 14th March 

• Skylark Class assembly: 18th March 

• Kingfisher Class assembly: 19th March 

• Soopa Starz Disco: 19th March 

• Robin Class assembly: 20th March 

• Whole School Science Day: 20th March 

• Owl AICO trip: 20th March 

• Snow White Performance: 20th March 

• Snow White Performance: 21st March 

• Easter Service: 21st March 

• Break up for Easter: 22nd March 

WORSHIP  
This half term’s value is FAITH.  
Through the term, we will explore bible stories and real life events which lead 
us to understand how faith in both ourselves and in God can have a positive 
impact on our lives. 
 

My name is Megan Curry, and I am the new pastoral lead                                                        
at Lower Heath. 
 
A bit of background about myself:  
I have an undergraduate and postgraduate degree in                                          
Psychology. During my studies, I gained various skills and                                         
knowledge related to different psychological domains as                                                
well as working as an assistant psychologist with children                                                       
who have experienced complex trauma.  
 
I believe that my academic knowledge and prior experience                                             
of working with children who required behavioural and emotional support, 
will greatly assist me in being able to effectively support your child with 
anything they may be struggling with. 
 
I will be offering interventions and support to any child that may require 
additional pastoral aid. I will also be offering workshops for parents on 
certain topic areas to help support you and your child. Let me know if there 
is any topic you think I can help you with. 
 
In my spare time, I enjoy sport, particularly football and walking my labrador 
Huxley, who is in training to become a therapy dog so you may be seeing 
him at Lower Heath very soon! 
 
I am looking forward to getting to know all the children and families over the 
coming months. Feel free to contact me anytime. I will endeavour to support 
you and your child in the best way that I can. 
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